
Important Notice: Scarcity of Construction 

Tradesmen 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of the current challenges we 

are facing in sourcing qualified tradesmen for our construction projects. Due to an ongoing trend 

in the industry, there is a significant shortage of skilled labor. 

This scarcity may impact our timelines and overall project delivery. We are actively seeking 

solutions to mitigate these challenges, including: 

• Increasing recruitment efforts 

• Partnering with local trade schools 

• Exploring work incentives for skilled labor 

We appreciate your understanding and support during this period. Please do not hesitate to reach 

out if you have any questions or need further information. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


